Presentation Senior School
Board of Management Meeting
August 18th @ 7pm
Agreed Report
 
 
The finances of the school were reviewed and discussed.
The school enrolment currently stands at 340 pupils.

Mr. Fry gave the Board a summary of all the work being done and measures being taken by the teachers, SNAs, secretaries and our caretaker to prepare the school for reopening on August 31st.

These measures include:

-  The purchase of PPE, hand sanitiser, signage and cleaning products

- The reorganisation of the school and classrooms
-   Painting and deep cleaning of school buildings

July Provision 2020:  Mr. Fry told the Board that the July School Provision which ran for the first two weeks in July was a great success. Once again he commended Ms. Sullivan, Ms. Nally, Ms. Kelly and our SNA staff Ruth, Catherine and Joanne for their efforts.

